
>>> michele herrick <memiherrick@yahoo.com> 5/30/2019 4:50 PM >>> 

 
case #: U_2019-0002, thanks, Michele Herrick 
On Thursday, May 30, 2019, 6:59:14 AM PDT, Mark Cliser <cliserm@mendocinocounty.org> wrote:  
 
 
Good Morning Michele -  
 
Thank you for your comments. In order to ensure they are noted at the correct hearing, is there a specific 
permit(s) you are responding to? 
 
Thank You, 
 
 

Mark Cliser 

Planner I 

County of Mendocino 

Planning & Building Services 

860 N Bush Street 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

Main Phone: (707) 234 -6650 

Fax: (707) 463 -5709 

cliserm@mendocinocounty.org  

http://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/planning-building-services 

 

 

 

 
>>> michele herrick <memiherrick@yahoo.com> 5/28/2019 8:32 AM >>> 

We thought that the people living around the Mitchell Creek/ Franklin Road areas had made it very clear 
we do not want any cannabis grows in our neighborhoods. It is not appropriate here. This is a family 
neighborhood. All the concerns we had about a grow still are here- from traffic to water shortages. 
So Again- we do Not want a cannabis grow in our neighborhood.  
I know nothing stays the same and changes are always coming. I have lived here on Franklin Rd. all my 
life. So now at 60+ years- there are Many more people living here, and two of my biggest fears include 
Fire and water shortage. Now we deal with these cars and trucks flying down our small and populated 
road to the huge greenhouse at all times of day and night. A cannabis grow is Not for this neighborhood. 
Thank you for taking time to listen again to us. Merle and Michele Herrick 928 821-3197 
PS I will not be able to attend the meeting over in Ukiah regarding this, I do want our opinions to count 
though. 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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